
   

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Monday is World Mental Health Day.  To raise 

awareness of this issue that is important to 

every single person – we invite you to wear 

something yellow on Monday this week. If you 

don’t have any yellow clothing, you can get a 

badge / ribbon from the Sixth Form Office.  

Donations will go to Young Minds. 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/  

  

• Community Matters – than you for contributing so willingly and effectively at our recent Open 

Evenings.   

•  

 

Playing football outside is great – fresh air, exercise – wellbeing.  

However – bringing mud into the school building isn’t great.  Clean 

your shoes or bring an alternative pair to change into please. 

 

• SOCIETIES: continue this week – have a look – get involved – participate – opportunity to develop 

some really important key skills and have a good time, with good company too). Check emails 

and there’s a copy on SFO window. If you are interested in organising a student-led society, email 

Mrs Nixon. 

• Year 13 – Oxbridge / Medics – liaise with your referee – check your emails regularly – hard external 

deadline this Friday. If you are going for early entry and haven’t been emailed by Mrs Lennon or 

Mr Wilbraham – speak to us as a matter of urgency. 

• Year 12 students interested in Oxford / Cambridge – see recent email from Mr Wilbraham for 

details of a meeting. 

• Tell your Form Reps – What questions do you want to ask?  What projects do you want us to 

undertake this year? – Sixth Form Committee (#3) next Thursday. 

• Year 13 – POD. The Pod is an excellent resource, for the use of Year 13 students – to support their 

NEA work.  There is a very strict code of conduct regarding its use: no food or drink (even water), 

only for schoolwork use, the door must remain open, and a quiet (not silent) working environment 

- especially as it is in a high footfall area (opposite staff room).  Additionally, you should only be in 

there for computer work. Don’t leave yourself logged on if you leave the Pod. 

 

Monday • World Mental Health Day – wear your yellow item / ribbon with 

pride.  

• Year 12 – deadline for course changes is today. 

Tuesday  

Wednesday  

Thursday  

Friday • Oxford / Cambridge / Medicine – hard deadline for applications to 

be received by UCAS. 
 

Check the noticeboard in the SF area every day & 

emails / Teams regularly 

Sixth Form Notices 
  10th October 2022 

 PHE 
Suspended – 

Z next week 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/

